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May 29th, 1933.

Professor W.A. Maw, 
College.

Pear Prof• Maw:
I do not know exactly what you understood 

by the discussion which we had with the Principal some time 
ago regarding ranging of chicks on the Poultry Department 
this year. I understood that no chickens were to be 
ranged except upon the new range provided on the Harrison 
farm at Baie d'Urfe. In passing the Poultry Department 
recently, I observed two range houses and numerous growing 
chicks in and about such houses located in the field where 
your commercial houses are placed. This is being done at 
considerable risk and without knowing my responsibility_in 
this matter and desiring to protect myself against criticism 
in case oflfuture outbreak of disease among these and chicks 
with which they may come in contact, I am writing you this 
brief note.

Yours very truly,

R.L. Conklin
professor of Animal Pathology.
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